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Introduction and Description of Proposal 

 This engineering exhibit was prepared in support of a minor change application being 

filed by Covenant Network, permittee of FM Translator W258CJ, Peoria, Illinois (FCC Facility 

ID 151670).  It is proposed to move W258CJ to Grand Rapids, Michigan, change channel to 

252D, and change the ERP, HAAT and primary station under the provisions of the Class C/D 

filing window in the “Revitalization of the AM Radio Service”, MM docket 13-245. 

Filing Window Eligibility 

 The primary station, WVHF, Kentwood, Michigan (FCC Facility ID 41667) is a class-D 

AM eligible for the January 29, 2016 window.  The proposed transmitter site is an existing TV 

tower 248.3 miles from the authorized W258CJ site, within the 250 mile limit, and less than 25 

miles from the WVHF site.  The proposed 60 dBu contour is contained completely within a 25 

mile radius of WVHF, and within the WVHF 2 mV/m daytime service contour as shown on 

attached Exhibit 10. 

Second-Adjacent Channel Waiver Request 

 The proposed site is within the 60 dBu contour of two second-adjacent channel stations 

WGRD-FM (250B, FCC Facility ID 55650) and WFGR (254A, Facility ID 25837).  At no point 

does the proposed field intensity exceed +40 dB of the WGRD-FM or WFGR field intensity over 

a populated area.  Therefore it is respectfully suggested that the proposed facility complies with 

the conditions of §74.1204(d) due to lack of population, as shown on attached Exhibit 12. 

 This engineering exhibit was prepared by me and is true and correct to the best of my 

knowledge and belief. 

 

 

January 24, 2016    ____________________________________ 

        Mark A. Mueller 


